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This	committee	has	not	been	active	for	quit	a	while.	As	the	new	chairperson	for	this	
committee	I	hope	to	get	things	moving	again.	I	have	been	in	contact	via	email	and	
phone	to	all	the	committee	members	to	ask	for	their	continuing	volunteerism.	Once	I	
have	heard	back	from	all	the	members	I	will	be	setting	up	a	conference	call.		
	
Jo	K.	
Committee	Chair	from	Area	Trustee	8-D	


